
ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSAL OF QUALIFICATIONS 

 

1. Proposal of Qualifications – Request to Submit a Proposal of Qualifications issued by the 

Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority (“Authority”) - New Minnesota Multipurpose Stadium - 

Pre-Opening, Management, Operating and Marketing Services, Minneapolis, Minnesota, to 

Ted Mondale CEO/Executive Director, at the Minnesota stadium and to Steven Poppen, Vice 

President for Minnesota Vikings Football Stadium, LLC on or before 2:00 pm CDT, on March 

20, 2014.   

 

2. Work Includes – Provide proposal of qualifications for pre-opening, management, operating, 

and/or marketing services for a new multipurpose stadium and related stadium 

infrastructure that will serve as a venue for professional football and a broad range of other 

civic, community, athletic, educational, cultural, and commercial activities. 

 

3. Examining Documents – Documents will be available for review, at the office of the MSFA, 511 

11th Ave. South, Suite 401, Minneapolis, MN and on the website, MSFA.com after March 7, 

2014. 

 

4. Obtaining Documents – Proposers may obtain a copy of documents after March 7, 2014, from 

the Authority, at the MSFA office, 511 11th Ave. South, Suite 401, Minneapolis, MN  55415. 

 

5. Affirmative Action – All proposers, applicants, prime contractors and prospective subcontractors 

will be subject to a pre-award compliance review to ensure the employment of minorities, 

women and disabled persons. 

The Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority in conjunction with Minnesota Vikings Football Stadium, LLC 

reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and to waive any informalities in any proposals 

received without explanation. 

Ted Mondale, CEO/Executive Director 
Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority 

 


